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MEMORANDUM 

TO: 	Mark Achen 

FROM: 	Jim Shanks —/ 

DATE: 	May 7, 1986 

RE: 	Redlands -- Sewer Customer Potential 

As a part of their Redlands Plan the County Planning Department 
prepared the attached priority map for new sewer service. This 
map showed 9 areas that were targeted for sewer service in the 
future. 

The two largest areas were the Redlands Village area and the 
Scenic School area. The number of existing homes in these areas 
are approximately 270 and 420 respectively. 

The yearly revenue from an additional 690 customers at the 
existing rates would be $49,680 per year for the "backbone" 
system. 

The other 7 identified areas have much lower potential for new 
sewer customers. 

JSL:pb 
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